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VILLAGE SHIRES

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

3001 EAST VILLAGE ROAD
HOLLAND, PENNSYLVANIA 18968
PHONE: 215-968-0618 = FAX: 215-968-0233

Memo

To: Canterbury Croft Unit Owners

From: Anthony Brummans, Property Manager 2/)

Date: November 29, 2011

Re: Reminder: Caulking and grout condition around your shower
pan(s) and/or bathtub(s) and Notice of Association intent to
inspect interior center wall unit bathroom tile and shower stalls.

As you al know by now, it is my intent to send this same memo periodicaly to al homeowners
to make sure that you are aware of this stuation and taking & seriously, especally thosa
homacwners who Eve in the cenler units. It is critical that all center unt cwners make sure that
your shewer pan and thetub grout are properly maintained so NC new masiuTe is slowed to
penetats into the wal cavity of the front stone wall

ralure to mantain your catfidng and grout may resutt in moisture fraveling into the wood
faming. You should never be able to see an cpen area between the tiles because maoisture can
easay penetrate those crevices and gat behind the wall. Both of these condicns need to be
checked periodically and preper caulking and grouting needs to be mainiained. Also, Ris
important that you run your bathroom fans whenever taidng a shower or bath becsuse the
bathroom windows are incperable and the fan is therefore the only way to exhaust the vapor
that wil cthenvise condensale onto the walls and windows.

You also know from previous comespondances that if you or a previous cwner has not yet
remodeied your bsthroom wall, chances are that you will find that you have no gresn board o

cement board behind the tles to serve as a moisture deterrent for any moisture that is able o
find s way back there. \We believe that the same s [ikely true for those of you who have end
units. Chances are there is no green board or cement beard behind your shower tles unless
yOou O @ previcus owner remodeted the bathroom. According to Northampton Township, there
W3S no coce requirement for that at the time the tnits were built bt if new coastruction ware to

be done today, cement board would be utiliced.

SPECIAL NOTE TO ALL MIDDLE UNIT OWNERS: In 2012, the Canterbury Croft Board
mtends, as a proactive and community friendly measure, to perfarm an interior inspaction of all
center unt bathrooms. This is being done to help those hemeownears who might not be sure
what to de kooking for and also to help the entire community be assured that its Board is doing
evenythung it reasonably can, in a community frendly manner, to maxe sure that its owners are

being digent in protecting the center stone wall assemblies.

This memo, i one form or another, will continue to be sent to all owners penodically just to

make sure tnat all owners continue to perform preventative maintanance. We hope you all
understand that the intent ts simply to be helpful to the preserving tha interests of the communay
at targe, of which you are all a part. It Is in that spirit that | hope that you find thesa occasional

remmders hefpfuli!!
Call me o you have any questions.



